Since our 2010 reunion I’ve kept pretty busy:

I did a Panama Canal cruise in the Fall of 2010, then in 2011 did a France/Switzerland ski trip with the Victoria ski club and a fabulous Peru trip in the fall which included a jungle stay, a home-stay in a native village on Lake Titicaca, Machu Picchu, and Galapagos Islands. 
February 2012 I spent 2 weeks in Mexico with Gary Mavis – we connected after the last reunion! In the Fall I did a 20-day Mediterranean cruise with a girlfriend, starting off with a week in Venice.
In May 2013 Gary and I flew to Scotland to see my kid sister and visit my uncle’s grave in the WW II veterans’ cemetery in France.  In early spring 2014 we drove down to Arizona to visit same kid sister at their winter home; we returned via Grand, Zion and Bryce Canyons, getting hit with a big April snowstorm at Bryce! I did an Alaska cruise in May – loved the awesome glaciers.  We celebrated Hallowe’en with a “Ghost Tales” tour at Fort Langley, where the Parks guide tells the story of the demise of Gary’s great grandparents. The town’s main street is “Mavis Street”. 
The Capital Regional District in Victoria keep after me to work when they get in a bind, and I’m still very involved with my Red Hat chapter. I attended a “Funvention” in Seattle and another one in Edmonton earlier this year. We did another risqué Red Hat calendar, donating the $4,000 proceeds to the Sooke Seniors.  My biggest Grandma-brag is 15-year old Tyler, who according to the recent write-ups in the Victoria Times Colonist is a possible pro baseball prospect.  I’ve travelled with the family to his games in Centralia WA, Phoenix AZ and California. 
I still do lots of downhill skiing, and even got Gary skiing at age 70. I now qualify for the Whistler “Senior’s Seasons Pass” and can’t wait for the “Super Senior’s”!
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